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We shouldn’t pass this bill specifically for fly fishing. We shouldn’t use more synthetic 

materials since they will damage the environment and ecosystem. Fishing offers 

much needed mental health and a break form a busy world. Keeping the environment 

safe and healthy is a top priority. Fishing also brings in revenue which the state 

benefits from.  


